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It was a very magical affair! After a rough year of what can only be called " 
bad luck" (major surgery followed by a fall from the curb, an ankle broken in 
two places complete with ripped ligaments) our Executive Director Danielle 
Gauthier was beginning to question if her luck was taking a dark turn. 
 
Led by the ever-optimistic Memory Roth the resident artists leaped into action 
and hosted a good luck party for her. Every possible depiction of good luck, 
art, charms, and numerous witchy things were loaded in a basket and we 
watched the great spirit of VASA sprinkle its cheer dust all over Danielle. 
 
Actually I think the residents of VASA were just warming up for our bigger 
magical events taking place this month. 
 
With homage to Halloween, I invite you to: "Mystical Magical Fantasy" a two 
fold fun time at VASA! 
 
Join us for October's charmed exhibit featuring artists Victoria Armstrong,   
Susan Berwald, Dolly Bolen, Carroll Charest, Michele Ho Lung, Karen      
Klassen, Byron McBride, Debbie Lee Miszaniec, Connie Osgood, Helen 
Rodgers, Rick Rodgers, Gail Seeman, Jill Watamaniuk, Katerina Young and 
Igor Postash: a real magical mix! 
 
The Opening Reception is Thursday October 5th from 6:00 to 9:00pm. This 
will be a teaser for the big event at the end of the month. 
 
Be sure to buy your tickets to VASA's Halloween Party and Fundraiser Friday 
October 27 from 7:00 to 11:00 pm 
 
Tickets are $20 and can be purchased at Eventbrite:  https://
www.eventbrite.ca/e/vasa-presents-mystical-magical-fantasy-a-halloween-
party-fundraiser-tickets-37469089054 
 
There will be prizes, an art auction, cash bar and numerous fun activities 
planned by the Fundraising Committee. 
Memory Roth has been leading the charge on this one as well. A huge "thank 
you" to her and her team!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you in costume (if you so choose). 
 
Happy Halloween! 
Carol Watamaniuk 
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   VASA Gallery Presents:  

 


